
COMMUNITY NOTICE 

December 2, 1974 

The Black Music Division is happy to announce the grand opening of its 

Exhibition, "September to December in Black Music", Usdan Gallery, Tuesd1y 

evening , December 3rd, at 7:30 p.m. 

In conjuction with this Exhibition, there will be a series of informal 

evening concerts on Thursday, December 5 and Friday, December 6 in the 

Carriage Barn at 10:15 p.m. They will include: solo piano works, performances 

by various Black Music Ensembles, performances by the Student Ensemble, as 

well as, by members of BillDixon's "Orchestration, Arranging and Instrumentation" 

class. 




